
The new year is a great time to
reflect on our procedures and

practices, as well as set new goals.
The preschool teachers have been
meeting to go over data that has

been tracking development in all of
the developmental domains;

social/emotional, fine motor, gross
motor, language, and cognitive skills. 

Later this week, you will be receiving
2nd quarter report cards. These

report cards will look a little different
than the 1st quarter report cards.

Our hope is that these give parents
better information on their child’s

performance.  

If you have questions regarding your
child's report card or their preschool
skills please reach out to your child's

teacher and have those important
conversations. A partnership

between home and school is crucial
for your student's success. 

SAC

JANUARY 2025

1/9: Classes Resume

1/17: No Preschool- Early
Childhood Professional
Development

1/20: No School

Happy New Year! Upcoming Dates

NEWSLETTER



WHAT'S HAPPENING AT THE PRESCHOOL?

JANUARY TIP OF THE MONTH:
Keep the lines of communication open with your child. 
Don’t just ask, “How’s school?” but,  rather, ask more specific questions about classes,
teachers, projects, and even friends. 
"Who did you play with at recess?", "What was your favorite thing you did in class today?",
"What color did you paint with?", "Did you read a story today? What was it about?", "What did
you eat for snack?". 
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